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Welcome back and thank you to everyone for their patience this morning. 

Based on observations and feedback from families today, we have decided 

to make some changes to our drop off and collection arrangements from 

Thursday 3rd September. We hope that the changes will make the system 

simple to follow, enhance social distancing and work better for parents with 

siblings across different year groups. 

Any child, from any year group can be dropped off/collected between these 

times: 

 

This means siblings can arrive together, there is  

a whole site one way system which is easier to  

follow and parents are able to arrive at any  

point during the times above meaning the  

need to queue should reduce.  

 

 

 

All families will enter the school site at the old  

Infants entrance and follow the social  

distancing lines around the school. Children  

should be dropped off outside their 

classrooms and parents stay on the white lines 

where possible. Once you have dropped off 

your child(ren), continue along the white lines 

to exit the school site. We appreciate your  

patience. 

 

 

Drop Off Time is between Collection Time is between 

8.40am – 9.10am 3.00am – 3.30pm 

Red Infants Entrance 

Queue up Calton Road 



 

We ask that families don’t arrive on site before 

8.40am. We hope that the longer window for 

drop off and collection will reduce the 

amount of time families will have to queue.  

Families should queue along Calton Road 

towards Tuffley Avenue and we ask that you 

use the taped markers to socially distance 

when waiting. 

This doesn’t apply to Reception until they start 

at school full time from 21st September 2020.  

 

All children will be released from their classroom doors to parents apart from 

Turquoise, Y3 and Y4.  

Turquoise children will enter/exit from the corridor between Purple and 

Orange class. At collection time, parents of children in Turquoise are asked to 

leave the queue system and wait in the designated area whilst children are 

collected from class. The designated area is clearly marked on the map at 

the end of this document. 

Y3 children will be released from Garnet Hall. 

Y4 children will be enter/exit from the back of Gem Hall. At collection time, 

parents of children in Y4 are asked to leave the queue system and wait in the 

designated area (netball court) whilst children are collected from class. The 

designated area is clearly marked on the map at the end of this document. 

All families will exit via the top playground gate and follow the path around 

to leave through the pedestrian carpark gate (include picture). The access 

route from Stroud Road is not in use – the top gate is being used by Ribston. 

 

We do hope the changes will simplify and ease drop off and collection times 

and we really appreciate your patience and support. 

 

Mrs Barker-Doe 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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  Entry via Red Infants Gate in a socially distanced queue. 

Follow the social distancing queue 

using the white markers. Please be 

patience and don’t overtake. 

Exit via the top 

playground gate. 

Reception 

Year One 

Year Two 

Year Three 

Year Four Year Five 

Year Six 

Turquoise waiting area 

Year Four waiting area 


